The Richmond Township Planning Commission held a meeting on April 29, 2025 at the Township Office Building.

## Discussion items:

## **DISCUSSION ITEMS**

- \* County Saldo= with the county passing the county wide Saldo we feel we should establish a procedure that can be available on the website if it is OK with the Supervisors.
- \* Would the supervisors approve the township printing out a hard copy of the Saldo for the commission.
- \*Arch update = As soon as Mr. Zilhaver returns Mike will be in contact.
- \* Rec Space Equipment = As we pursue grant funding a more specific cost and description will be needed from the Rec Board.
- \*Grant opportunities = A grant workshop is on May 14th in Titusville.
- \*Penndot/Township Road Issues= The request is on the website and waiting for responses.
- \*By laws update= We are working on an update to our by laws.